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LATE TESTIMONY

The Honorable Tommy Waters
Chair, Judiciary Committee
415 South Beretania Street, Room 302
Honolulu, Havvmi 96813

Re: Support for HB3002

Dear Chair Waters,

I am a resident living at Kukui Plaza. For many years prostitution has been a problem for our complex.
In addition to prostitution, the criminal activities that follovv it, such as increased violence and drug
trafficking, pose an even greater concern. There is no doubt that prostitution and its related activities have
been instrumental in making families throughout the community feel unsafe. We cannot forget that back
in July of 2006 there vvas a shooting death of an individual steps avvay from our facility.

Over the years, our Association has played a major role in trying to combat this problem. Management
has. increased exterior lighting and installed additional security cameras. Our security department
completes special patrols of Kukui Street to report criminal activity. We also have a group of residents
that perform a vveekly citizen's patrol. Unfortunately, there is only so much that vve as individual citizens
can do.·'

It has come to my attention that a bill (HB3002) has been submitted in relation to prostitution by making
a third and any subsequent conviction of a person paying for sex a Class C felony. I believe that providing
tougher penalties may be the only solution vve have left to combat this ongoing problem. In fact, in past
meetings held vvith lavv enforcement officials they have stated that vvithout having tougher penalties to
back up their convictions there is little or nothing they can do tovvards eliminating or even decreasing
prostitution.

I vvould like to urge you and the fellow judiciary committee members to please hear and pass HB3002.
The residents here at Kukui Plaza and throughout the downtown area deserve the same quality of life that
citizens living outside .the area take for granted. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
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ETESTIMONY

February 25, 2008

The Honorable Tommy Waters
Chair, Judiciary Committee
415 S. Beretania St. Room 302
Honolulu, HI 96813

Re: Support for HB 3002

Dear Chairman Waters,

I own and occupy a unit at Kukui Plaza.

I support Bill HB3002 in relation to prostitution. It is a reasonable approach to combat
this chronic problem, and its time has come.

My neighbors and I would appreciate your support ofthis Bill.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

CJ Burrell, APRN
55 South Kukui Street D-2114
Honolulu, HI
96813


